
First United Church 

19 Park Street, Corner Brook, NL   A2H 2W8 

Phone: 634-5301   

Email: ucadmin@nl.rogers.com 

Website: www.firstunitedcb.com 

 

Minister:     Rev John van Vliet 

Ministers Emeritus:    Rev Clayton Parsons 

      Rev Harry Whitehorne 

Music Director:   Cindy Sheppard 

Office Manager:   Trixie Robertson 

  

Office Hours    

   Monday & Tuesday:   closed 

   Wednesday & Thursday:   9 am – 3.30 pm 

   Friday:      9 am – 12 noon        

We’re able to receive bulletin info until Thurs at 2 

 

  Rev van Vliet’s email is firstministercb@gmail.com  

  His phone is 632-7129.   He tries to take Fridays off 

 

      Washrooms 

 Upstairs: through the door to the right of the stage     

 Downstairs: through the exit between the coat racks 

 First United strives to be a scent free facility 

 

 

 

   First United Church 

   Corner Brook 

   January 21, 2024 

 

 

 

     



 

January 21, 2024  

 

Welcome and Announcements 

Silent Prayer 

Call to Worship:            (adapted from Psalm 62) 

   L: I find my rest in God, who is my sure hope.  
 

  P: God is my rock and my salvation – my 
       stronghold! I will not be shaken. 
 

   L: There are two things that I know to be true: that  
       real strength belongs to God… 
 

  P: And that faithful love comes from you, my Lord. 
 

Hymn:  Will You Come and Follow Me    VU 567 
 

 

Prayer of Thanksgiving for God’s Presence 

Reading:  Mark 1: 14-20 

Message:  Role models or cardboard characters? 

Hymn:  Jesus, You Have Come to the…           VU 563 

Offertory Hymn:  We Give You But Your Own   VU 542 
 

Offertory Prayer 
 

Community Prayer/ LORD’s Prayer 

Hymn:  Sent Out in Jesus’ Name      MV 212  

Blessing  

Postlude 

 

Coffee Hour is next Sunday. 

 

Memorials 
 

Local:  In loving memory of friends Mary Rowsell and 

            Mary & Sid Billard by Marjorie Bennett 
 

Local:  In loving memory of mom and dad Ben & Mary 

            Rowsell by family 

 
 

 

Western Zone Seeking Volunteers 
 

Looking for meaningful ways to spend your spare time 

and feel a sense of purpose? The Western Zone of 

Newfoundland and Labrador Health Services is 

looking for volunteers. You can make a valuable 

contribution to our residents, patients and clients.  

Spending time with volunteers makes our residents and 

patients happier and less lonely. You’ll also benefit as 

you meet new people and experience personal 

satisfaction. 

There are many ways to volunteer: share your skills, 

knowledge and time; work in a gift shop; join an 

auxiliary, prepare afternoon treats; read to patients and 

residents; be a dining companion, or provide musical 

entertainment. If you are interested or want to find out 

more, please call 709-784-5369, or email: 

volunteerresources@westernheath.nl.ca      


